
 

 
 

 
 

To:  Steve Berlin 

   Executive Director 

   Board of Ethics 

 

From:   

Bechara Choucair 

   Commissioner 

   Chicago Department of Public Health 

 

Date:  September 2, 2014 

 

Subject:  August Events Attended on Behalf of City 

 

 

This letter serves as notification of the events I attended as a guest and representative of the City of 

Chicago.  

 

 August 7, 2014, American Lung Association - 2014 Impact Award Recipient on behalf of 

MRE 

 

 August 18, 2014, Listen and Learn Session with National Coordinator Karen DeSalvo 

 
 August 21, 2014, Terminate Tobacco Use Fundraiser  

 
 August 22, 2014, Mayor Emanuel’s 2014 Legislative Reception 

 

Thank you for your continued cooperation. If you have any questions, please call me at 

(312)747-9870.  

 


